CUPERTINO DEANZA LIONS CHARITIES, INC.
Office of the Treasurer

October 1, 2013

To whom it may concern:

Theresa Sutton and Sean Ringer are members in good standing of the
Cupertino DeAnza Lions Charities, Inc., a nonprofit public benefit corporation
not organized for the private gain of any person. It is organized under the
Nonprofit Public Benefit Corporation Law for public and charitable purposes.
It is a 501c3 corporation and its EIN is 77-0573626.

Theresa and Sean have worked diligently to create Omar’s Dream Run and
the DeAnza Lions are now proud to be part of that effort. 100% of all
proceeds of the event will go directly to Lucile Packard Foundation for
Children’s Health.

Omar’s Dream is a story of how today’s technology can impact in an
amazing way the lives of children afflicted with leukemia. Join us all on this
5K Run/Walk on November 10, 2013 and learn how your support will
impact these kids.

The DeAnza Lions were established in 1969 and have provided money and
outreach to those less fortunate throughout Santa Clara County and the
world. We feel honored to extend our efforts on behalf of the Lucile Packard
Foundation for Children’s Health. Check us out a deanzalions.org and the
Packard Foundation at Ipfch.org.

Sincerely,

Alan G. Knox f

Treasurer




